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ExpressJet Arbitration Decision Issued 
 

 

On Monday, March 09, 2020, Arbitrator Charlotte Gold issued her ruling on the contract 

dispute between the IAM and ExpressJet Airlines.  In her ruling, Ms. Gold ruled that the 

Tentative Agreement of March 18, 2019 will be implemented.   In addition, she also granted 

an additional $850,000 which will be distributed in lump sum bonuses of $897.57 per flight 

attendant listed on the July 15, 2019 Integrated Seniority List (ISL).  This additional award 

is a result of the benefits our members would have realized, had the TA been ratified and 

all provisions of that TA were implemented.  

 
We are working with the company on the implementation schedule.  Once those details are 

established, we will communicate that to the membership. 

 

Thank you for your patience as we worked through this process. 

 

Fraternally, 
              

     

  

Dave Supplee 
          PRESIDENT & DIRECTING 

     GENERAL CHAIR 
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